Attachment 48

Explanation of our proposed closed territory, limited transportation for passengers originating in
Wenatchee:

Transportation is limited to picking up and dropping off passengers that only originate in
Wenatchee as follows:

Wenatchee (Peshastin) to North Bend, returning, North Bend to Wenatchee (Peshastin)
Wenatchee (Peshastin) to Bellevue, returning, Bellevue to Wenatchee (Peshastin)
Wenatchee (Peshastin) to Sea-Tac, returning, Sea-Tac to Wenatchee (Peshastin)

In other words:

Pick up at Wenatchee/Peshastin. Drop off at North Bend, Bellevue, SeaTac (By reservation
only).

Pick up at Sea-Tac, Bellevue, North Bend (By reservation only). Drop off at
Peshastin/Wenatchee.

This is a closed route, and no passengers will be picked up or dropped off at other locations.
Only those specified above.

Wenatchee Valley Shuttle wants to make travel easier for passengers not flying in/out of the Sea-
Tac airport. We have many travelers in Wenatchee wanting to go to the North Bend, Bellevue
area to spend a weekend with family and friends. We wish to better accommodate their traveling
needs.



